

United States Office of Personnel Management

Office of Congressional Relations Washington, DC 20415-1500

April 30, 2003

Chip Allard, President Ray the Mover of Manchester, Inc. One Allard Drive Manchester, NH 03102

Dear Chip:

As promised, please find enclosed final payment within 30 days with respect to my recent relocation back to the Washington, D.C. area.

I want to take this opportunity to again thank you, Matt, and your employees for the outstanding service you provided, both with respect to my relocation to New Hampshire in 2001 and my relocation back to Washington this past month. I am also pleased we were able to keep the costs consistent with respect to both of these moves.

Your attention to detail and your willingness to adjust your schedules to meet our needs did not go unnoticed. We knew we could count on you to securely and safely handle this relocation, which, in turn, allowed me to settle into my new position helping President Bush, his Administration, and the Congress at the United States Office of Personnel Management (OPM).

Again, I want to express my sincere appreciation for a job well done! I wish you, your family, and your employees continued success with your future endeavors. You have literally made it possible for folks like me from New Hampshire to continue to be "on the move" with respect to new and greater public service challenges and opportunities. For that, I am truly grateful.

Sincerely yours,

Dino L. Carluccio

Chief, Office of Senate Affairs